LORI TRAHAN
3RD DISTRICT, MASSACHUSETTS

HOUSE COMMITTEE ON ENERGY
AND COMMERCE

HEALTH SUBCOMMITTEE

CONSUMER PROTECTION AND COMMERCE SUBCOMMITTEE

OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE



United States House of Representatives

April 25, 2021

126 JOHN STREET, SUITE 12 LOWELL, MA 01852 (978) 459-0101

2439 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515 (202) 225-3411

TRAHAN.HOUSE.GOV

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for a combined sewer overflow alert system to protect public health and inform wastewater improvement needs on the Merrimack River in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Merrimack River Watershed Council, located at 60 Island Street, Suite 246, Lawrence, Massachusetts, 01840. The funding would be used for an alert system that will predict when, where, at what concentration, and for how long sewage overflows are occurring in the Merrimack River. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Lori Trahan

Member of Congress